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Thank you for your hard work and dedication to student
support in Fall  2023!   See you in the new year!

SUCCESS SPOTLIGHT

Between August 21 and December 8, 2023

You hosted:
49,095 Undergraduate Student Advising appointments 
2,237 Graduate Student Advising appointments

There were: 
2,888 Tutoring appointments
2,315 Additional Support Services appointments
1,369 Referrals 

As we move to the term "Winter 2023", your assigned students list will
only include students enrolled in Winter classes (and assigned to you in
Banner). Your list will be updated to include all Spring 2024 enrolled
students when the Spring term begins!

NEW TAGS
The "Entering Spring 2024 Cohort" tag was updated on 12/5 and will

update once more in January. 
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